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Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 
 

 

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amedee Ainemon 

 

Parish office Coordinator:  
Sharon Robert F. 

office@stannesregina.com  
 

 

Office Hours:   
 
Tuesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Wednesday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Friday - 9:00am - 4:00 pm 
Saturday - 10am - 12pm 

 
 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation: 30 Min. Before every Mass. 
 

Anointing of the Sick:   Please call the 
Parish office. 
 
Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  
 
Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 
Mass Intention 

 
If you would like Holy Mass to be offered 

for your intentions or the intentions of 
your loved ones, please call the Parish 
Office or you can write it and drop it in 
the donation box in the church. Mass 

offering is $10.  

http://www.stannesregina.com/
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Parish Weekly Financial Update: 

Donations collected for April 2nd – 3rd: 
 

Collection summary for last weekend as follows: 
  

- Sunday Collections                                     $ 3,286.65 
- Building Fund                                                 $ 110.00 
- Development & Peace                                 $ 940.00 
- Good Neighbour Project                              $ 175.00 
- Easter Flower                                                $ 40.00 

___________________________________________ 

 Total:                                                 $ 4,551.65 

 

 Mass Intentions for the week 

 
Palm Sunday, Saturday – April 9th 

5:30 Pm  † Federico Buttner 

requested by Buttner Family 

         

Palm Sunday, Sunday – April 10th 

9:00 Am                 Mass 

 

Tuesday – April 12th 

7:00 Pm  † Marshall Finch 

requested by Larry, Louise & Eric Tessier 
 

Wednesday – April 13th 

8:30 Am  † Travis Brown 

requested by Larry, Louise & Eric Tessier 

 

Holy Thursday – April 14th 

7:00 Pm  For Souls in Purgatory 

requested by Marcella Chamberlain 

  

Good Friday – April 15th 

3:00 Pm  Celebration of the Lord's Passion 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Readings for this Sunday: 
 

1st Reading:                                 Isaiah 50.4-7              
2nd Reading:                        Philippians 2.6-11   
Gospel:                                 Luke 22.14-23.56                          

Seeking an Office Administrator 
 
 

St. Anne Parish is seeking to fill a part-
time position of Office Administrator to 

strengthen parish operations.  
 

The position will be available starting 
May 1st, 2022. The job posting will remain 

open until the position is filled. 
Applications (resume and cover letter) are 
welcome anytime and should be directed 

in confidence to 
office@stannesregina.com, or you can call 

us at 306-586-0449. 

 
 

A Volunteer Sacristan needed 
 

St. Anne Parish is in need of a 
volunteer Sacristan. A sacristan opens 

and closes the Church doors before 
and after every Mass. 

 
He/She will be responsible to set up the 

Church and the Altar before Mass.  
 

If you are interested in volunteering or 
want to learn more, please contact the 

Parish office / Parish Priest 
(office@stannesregina.com) or call us 

at 306-586-0449. 
 

mailto:office@stannesregina.com
mailto:office@stannesregina.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Visit of the SMA General Superior 
 
From Monday, April 11th to Wednesday, April 
13th, very Rev. Fr. Antonio Porcellato, Superior 
General of the Society of African Missions, 
S.M.A (Religious order of Fr. Amedee) will be 
visiting Regina with 2 of his council members. 
 
Fr. Porcellato will celebrate Mass on 
Tuesday, April 12th @ 7 Pm at St. Anne’s and 
will speak to the Parish. 
 
I wish to invite St. Anne Parish family to attend 
this Mass and Welcome them. 
 

-Fr. Amedee  
 

 
 

Why do Catholics cover crucifixes and 
statues during Holy Week? 

 

Veiling of statues and images 

While it may appear counterintuitive to veil 
statues and images during the final weeks of 
Lent, the Catholic Church recommends this 
practice to heighten our senses and build within 
us a longing for Easter Sunday. It is a tradition 
that should not only be carried out in our local 
parish, but can also be a fruitful activity in our 
homes. 

 

Holy Week Schedule 
 

Palm Sunday: 
 

Saturday, April 9th @ 5:30 Pm 
Sunday, April 10th @ 9 Am 

  
Holy Thursday: April 14th 

 

Mass @ 7 Pm 
 

Good Friday: April 15th 

 
Stations of the cross @ 10 Am 

 

Reconciliation (Confession) 
@ 10:30 Am to 11:30 Am 

 
Celebration of the Lord's Passion 

@ 3 Pm 
 

Holy Saturday: April 16th 

 

Easter Vigil @ 7 Pm 
 

Easter Sunday: April 17th 

 

Mass @ 9 Am 
 

 
Thank you for giving from the heart 
to Share Lent 2022!  
 
Development and Peace — Caritas 
Canada thanks you for supporting the 
People and Planet First campaign with 
your Share Lent donation. Thanks to 
your generosity, our parish collected [$ 
amount]. This sum will help support 
our sisters and brothers in Africa, Asia, 
Latin America and the Middle East.  
If you have not had a chance to 
donate, there is still time to place your 
Share Lent envelope in the offertory or 
to donate online at devp.org/give. 
Thank you for continuing to pray for all 
those who are working to build a world 
of peace and justice. 
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 Mission Statement: We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are called to be a 
caring faith community; coming together to celebrate God’s love and truth through the sacraments, and make 
Christ present to others through loving service. 

 

 

Tribute flowers are a long tradition at  

St. Anne 
 

These will beautify the parish throughout the Easter 
season and into the summer.  
 
The names of those honoured will be published in 
Easter Season bulletins. If you would like to 
participate this Easter there are several ways you 
can do this. 
 
Put your cheque or cash into an envelope marked 
“FLOWERS’ Along with your donation (suggestion 
is 20$) and your name, include the name of the 
person/s you wish honoured.  
 
Drop this into the collection basket when you come 
to Mass. Alternately, you can put your donation in 
the mail, or drop it off in the parish mailbox out 
front. 
 

St. Anne’s address is: 1701 Cowan Crescent, 
Regina, SK   S4S 4C4 

 
Remember to include the names of those you wish 
honored. If you can, it would be helpful if you could 
add your envelope number to your information.  

Thank you! 

 
We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four 

Territory, Traditional lands of the Nehiyawak (Cree), 
Anishinabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  

Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and Metis peoples. 
 

 

First of all, we use veils to alert us of the 
special time that we are in.  
When we walk into church and notice everything 
is covered, we immediately know that something 
is different. These last two weeks of Lent are 
meant to be a time of immediate preparation for 
the Sacred Triduum and these veils are a forceful 
reminder to get ready. 
 
Secondly, the veils focus our attention on the 
words being said at Mass.  
When we listen to the Passion narrative, our 
senses are allowed to focus on the striking words 
from the Gospel and truly enter into the scene. 
 
Third, the Church uses veils to produce a 
heightened sense of anticipation for Easter 
Sunday.  
This is further actualized when you attend daily 
Mass and see the veils each day. You don’t want 
them to be there because they are hiding some 
very beautiful images. 

And therein lies the whole point: the veils are not 
meant to be there forever. The images need to 
be unveiled; it is unnatural for them to be covered. 

The unveiling before the Easter Vigil is a great 
reminder of our own life on earth. We live in a 
“veiled” world, in exile from our true home. It is only 
through our own death that the veil is lifted and we 
are finally able to see the beauty of everything in 
our lives. 

 

 

 


